
Newsletter	

Happy	New	Year!	We	look	forward	to	a	successful	half	term	with	lots	of	great	learning!	Please	make	

sure	you	remember	to	take	responsibility	for	all	of	your	possessions	and	make	sure	you	have	the	

right	items	on	the	right	day!	This	includes	you	Always	badge,	which	is	an	important	part	of	your	

uniform.		

Key	Information:	

P.E.	–	You	must	have	your	full	PE	kit	in	school	on	Tuesday	and	Wednesday	This	should	include	

pumps,	black	shorts	and	a	white	T-Shirt.		

Reading	–	Please	make	sure	that	you	read	at	least	30	pages	a	week	and	get	your	reading	diary	

signed.	Your	book	needs	to	be	in	school	everyday!	We	will	check	that	you	have	read	30	pages	every	

Friday.	

Spellings	–	Spellings	will	be	tested	weekly	and	will	be	issued	as	part	of	BLT.		

Boundary	Learning	Together	(BLT)	–	Spelling,	Maths	and	GPS	tasks	will	be	issued	every	Friday.	The	

tasks	must	be	completed	and	returned	by	Thursday	of	the	following	week.	Mr.	Jones	and	Miss	Akin	

will	be	happy	to	help	if	you	are	struggling	with	any	of	the	tasks.	

	

	

	


